

General Manager

Brian C. Wright

Executive Leadership Team

Joe Horvath, Electric Utility Director/ AGM Shanna Kuhlemier, District Clerk

Steven Poncelet, PIO & Strategic Affairs Director Michael Salmon, Chief Financial Officer **Board of Directors**

Joseph Aguera Jeff Bender Christa Finn Tony Laliotis Kim Harris

REGULAR BROADBAND COMMITTEE MEETING Thursday, October 21, 2021 at 3:30 pm

CANCELLED

The regular meeting of the Broadband Committee of the Truckee Donner Public
Utility District scheduled for Thursday, October 21, 2021 has been
Cancelled due to the lack of a quorum being able to attend. The next regularly scheduled
Broadband Committee meeting is November 18, 2021.



